

Shepherd Group

The next Shepherd meeting will meet on Wednesday April 19 at 1:00 PM in the Fellowship Rm.



The next Board Meeting will be held on Tuesday April 11 at 7pm



Have you noticed how quickly the days go by? There is so much to learn from every-day life if we only pause to reflect on it. Men's Fellowship provides an opportunity to share and celebrate life. We often find God in the simple things. This month, due to the church schedule around Easter, we will move our meeting time to April 8th. Normally, we meet the third Saturday of the month at 9:30 am. If you're interested in joining us, please contact Pastor Rick.

Pickleball - Wednesday Nights 7 to 9

Everyone is welcome to come to pickleball. The game is fun and easy to learn for all ages. Everyone is welcome. Just show up in comfortable moveable clothes with nonmarking shoes. Equipment and instruction is provided. Please use the gym door for arrival to give our Food Bank clients privacy. The drop-in fee is \$5 a session or \$20 for the month. Fees will go towards installing a filtered water station in the gym.

Please note there is no pickleball April 19 and 26 due to the garage sale set up in the gym.

Contact <u>lynne@tuscanysystems.com</u> for more info or call 403 816-6742. Pickle! - Lynne & Jerry Hennig

Women's Fellowship

Ladies Night Out

Monday May 4th at 7pm

"Under The Bridge Fashions" 36-4th St. NE (Edmonton Tr.) 403-508-2033

Come shop for new spring fashions-discount offered.



Sunday School Ages 4-12

We are excited to announce that we have started Sunday

School once again!! If you have a child from ages 4-12 they are welcome to join us in the fun up stairs in the Zinzendorf room during worship.

BOOK CLUB

Our next Book Club meeting will be on April 26th at 10:30am in the Fellowship Room. We will be reading "The Woman Of God" by James Patterson.



All WELCOME!

Pre-Service Prayer Time at GSC 1st Sunday of the Month 9:15-9:45

- come for prayer
- come to pray with others
- come if you feel the Lord is calling you too
- no weekly commitment required

We will be meeting in the Nursery Room. Come as we can all learn about prayer together everyone is welcome. Please speak to Arlys Juhn for more information.

